
Medicines, Sharps or Needles

It is recommended that old, expired, or no longer used medicines be disposed of safely. In
most cases, it is not recommended that medicines be flushed down the toilet.

Visit Drugfreedelaware.org/resources, call the Delaware Public Health District’s Keep Delaware
County Beautiful program at 740-203-2076 or e-mail Jenifer Way-Young at jway-
young@delawarehealth.org, for more information on disposal of medicine.

https://drugfreedelaware.org/resources/

